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To:             All Clinical Staff
From:         Ron Harbeck, PhD, D(ABMLI), FAAM
                  Peter Bryant-Greenwood, MD, MBA, FCAP, FACHE
 
Date:         October 17, 2019
RE:            D-Dimer Testing Resumed In-house

Effective immediately, the D-DIMER testing has resumed in-house and the collection type is back to the Lavender Top.

Thank you for your patience and if you have any questions, please reach out to the Clinical Laboratory Client Services team at extension 4120.

Sincerely,
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Peter Bryant-Greenwood, MD
Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostics Laboratories
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